
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.1003 
Released – 16 November 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 15 November 2021 requesting information regarding provider 
collaboratives. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
1. Is your Acute trust part of an acute care provider collaborative?  

  
1a. If yes, could you please provide the name of the acute care provider collaborative that 
you are a part of? 

  
1b. Could you please provide the name of the lead trust in the acute care provider 
collaborative that you are a part of? 

  
1c. Could you please provide the name of the person (people) who represent your 
organisation at the acute care provider collaborative? 

  
2. Is your Acute trust a member of a place-based collaborative?  

  
2a. If yes, could you please provide the name of the place-based collaborative that you are 
a part of? 

  
2b. Could you please provide the name of the person (people) who represents your 
organisation at the place-based collaborative?   
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust is not an Acute Trust; therefore we do not 
hold any information pertinent to your request. 


